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Work Session 

Northampton County 

August 17, 2015 

 

Present: Robert Carter, Fannie Greene, Chester Deloatch, Joseph Barrett, and Virginia 

Spruill 

 

Others Present: Kimberly Turner, Scott McKellar, Dot Vick, Leslie Edwards, Jason Morris, and 

Michelle Nelson 

 

Chairwoman Greene called the work session to order. She asked to amend the agenda to enter 

into a closed session before the work session.  

 

A motion was made by Virginia Spruill and seconded by Chester Deloatch to amend the agenda.  

Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Robert Carter and seconded by Virginia Spruill to enter into closed 

session for the purpose of G.S. 143-318.11(a)(3).  Question Called:  All present voting yes. 

Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Robert Carter to adjourn closed 

session.  Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Robert Carter to enter into regular 

session.  Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried.  

 

Chairwoman Greene noted that the purpose of this work session is to discuss the water and sewer 

rates for Northampton County. She met with Mrs. Vick on a couple of occasions, and she asked 

Mrs. Vick to make a presentation concerning the items that theyôve already discussed.  

 

Mrs. Vick discussed the 2014/15 Revenues verses Expenditures. She handed out some 

information which shows a monthly breakdown, and explained another report where she 

discussed a comparison of the water fund for FY 14 and FY 15. Mrs. Vick also passed out a 

report where she did a comparison over a five year period. According to this information, the 

total budget from 2010 to 2015 increased by 11%. 

 

Jason Morris, Public Works Director, gave insight on the Enterprise Fund, and how certain 

decisions can affect the future of that fund. He also presented different options that would reduce 

the water/and or sewer fees.  

 

There was a discussion concerning the decreased rates, and what would be best for the County as 

well as the citizens.  

 

Chairwoman Greene recessed the meeting for lunch. 
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